
We proudly repair brass and woodwind instruments for several school districts, 
universities, non-profit organizations, and the five boroughs of New York City. 

We offer free pickup and delivery anywhere on Long Island in Nassau and Suffolk 
Counties for educational institutions and non-profit organizations. 

Group pricing is available for large quantities of instruments. 

@PrinceBrass20 @princebrass_repairs_official

website: brassrepairs.net  •  email: princebrassrepairs@gmail.com


